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The Nashua Hydroelectric facility is not obligated by its FERC
Exemption to provide recreational access, accommodations or facilities. The
facility does however have an agreement with the restaurant located
immediately adjacent to the powerhouse whereby they are permitted to hold a
limited number of public cocktail receptions on the roof of the powerhouse
during the warm summer months.

The Nashua Hydroelectric facility (“the facility”) is in Compliance
with the recreational access, accommodation and facilities conditions in its
FERC exemption. There have been no changes in the regulatory status of the
project since 1984 nor have there been any agency comments noting
deficiencies in the project’s compliance with any recreational conditions
contained in the documents related to the FERC exemption and agency review
of the project.



